
WE ARE
MOVING

NOTIFICATION
After over 20  wonderful years at Chatswood
store, The  Pianoforte is relocating due to the

redevelopement of the site. We will be moving to
a temporary location in Seven Hills as we

continue to serve our customers. 
We want to sincerely thank everyone who has

supported us and visited our store over the years.
Your loyalty and encouragemnt  have meant so

much to us. We look forward to welcoming you at
our new location and continuing to share our love

and passion of pianos with you.

MOVING TO:
UNIT3, 81-83 STATION ROAD, SEVEN HILLS NSW 2147 www.pianoforte.com.au

We hope you can come visit soon!
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